
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF SCHOOL NUTRITION 
MEAL PRICES FOR 2021-2022 AND NEW MEAL 

CHARGING POLICY

The School Nutrition Department is recommending the following changes to lunch 
prices and charging policy.

We are recommending the following changes in lunch prices: 
 Increasing the adult breakfast to $3.00 and lunch to $4.25.
 No breakfast or lunch charge for all elementary students (CEP).
 No breakfast or lunch charge for all secondary students (Universal Free).

We are recommending the following changes in the charge policy:
 Faculty permitted to charge up to 20 meals per month ($85).


